SYNOPSIS OF THE QUARTER 3 SCHOOL PLAN

SCHOOL: Northwest Academy of Law

PRINCIPAL: Chris Crumble, Christopher.Crumble@slps.org

INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN: Students who selected in-person instruction will attend in-person five days a
week until further notice. Students who selected virtual will log on to virtual instruction five days a week.

CLASSROOM CAPACITY: Approximately 12 students. Larger classes may be held in larger spaces, such as
the library or gym. At all times, we will follow social distancing guidelines.

SCHOOL HOURS: 7:10AM - 1:07PM

ARRIVAL PROCEDURE: Doors will open at 6:30am. Students will enter the Theodore Avenue entrance.
Students must wear their masks to enter the building.

DAILY HEALTH PROCEDURE: Each student will go through a health screening prior to entering the
building. Students will be provided ample opportunities to wash hands and use hand sanitizer. Students
must socially distance and wear masks while inside the building, unless they are eating or drinking at
designated meal times. If students are exhibiting signs of illness (chills, shakes, muscle pain, sore throat,
loss of taste, fever, shortness of breath, cough) or have been in contact with anyone diagnosed with
COVID-19, they should not come to school.

MEALS: Once students are scanned in, they will receive breakfast en route to their first class of the day.
Lunch will be served in the cafeteria where students will be assigned tables. Custodians will clean the
cafeteria after each lunch period.

VISITOR PROCEDURES: All visitors must call ahead before reporting to the school. All visitors must
compete a health screening before entering main office.

DISMISSAL PROCEDURE: Students will be dismissed by bus numbers. To avoid student gathering, we will
announce bus arrivals via intercom.

WHOM CAN | CONTACT FOR A MORE DETAILED PLAN: Please contact Principal Chris Crumble or Dean
of Students Heather Creger for more information at 314-385-4774 or northwestparenthelp@slps.org.
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